
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Date:  December 27, 2021 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Officer Michael Knapp 

Phone: 619-476-5302 

Fax:  619-409-5435 

Subject: Fatal Traffic Collision in Chula Vista 

Message: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

On 12-26-21 at approximately 9:58 PM, Officers from the Chula Vista Police Department responded 

to a report of a traffic collision on the 900 block of Olympic Parkway in Chula Vista.  

 

A witness reported a vehicle was traveling at a high rate of speed, collided with another vehicle 

causing it to leave the roadway.  When Officers arrived on scene the vehicle was engulfed in flames.   

The Chula Vista Fire Department responded and extinguished the fire.  They then located two 

occupants in the vehicle who were deceased.  The identity of the deceased is currently unknown.  

The Chula Vista Police Department Traffic Bureau was called to the scene to investigate the collision. 

 

The cause of the collision has not been determined.  Anyone that witnessed the collision or has 

additional information is asked to contact the Chula Vista Police Department Traffic Bureau. 
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